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The electorate has spoken with MEASURE 5! How dare the Oregon Legislature try to 

subvert the will of the People of Oregon with this smash and grab bill! Oregon 

property owners are stretched to their limits! This would be an incredible hardship on 

most property owners in Oregon, especially senior citizens on Medicare like myself 

and my husband. An underhanded tax like this is very discouraging to the young 

people of Oregon wanting to become first-time home owners. This is nothing less 

than underhanded theft. The State of Oregon has been mismanaging tax dollars far 

too long. The list of missing funds and misappropriated funds is disgustingly lengthy. 

Oregonians are moving away from this overly-taxed state just like Californians are 

leaving their state. When all the tax payers are gone, who are you going to rob then? 

THIS IS AN UNFAIR ATTACK ON THE TAX PAYERS OF OREGON. MY MESSAGE 

TO THE COMMITTEE: NO!!!!!!!!!!! ON HJR 201.  


